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TO: DEANS, REGENTS, DIRECTORS, PRINCIPALS, AND
HEADS OF DEPARTMENTS

FROM: THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

SUBJECT: USTFU SPECIAL GENERAL ASSEMBLY

DATE: 23 MAY 2019

Please be mf'ormed that there w1l'l be a Special Faculty General Assembly for AY 2018-2019
on Tuesday, 28 May 2019, from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 nn at the Medicine Auditorium, St.
Martin de Porres Building.

As per the request of USTFU, faculty members are excused from their' classes on the said
date and tim'e, to participate m' the special assembly. However, 111' View of previously
scheduled fm'al examinations and/ or graduation-related activities com’cidm’g on the said
date and time, those who may not be able to attend the special assembly are encouraged to
report to USTFU Office 1n' the afternoon of the said date, for the necessary updates.

Thank you.

(VF v
FR. JE%SS M. MIRA DA, IR., O.P.
Secreta ~General

2/F Main Building, UST Espan'a Boulevard, Sampaloc, Manila, Philippines 1015
Telephone:+63-2-731-3119,+63-2-406-1611 Ioc. 8219 - Telefax +63-2-781-1823 - secgen@ust.edu.ph

htth‘/www.ust.edu.ph 




